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Wednesday 4th January 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
It has been 3 years now since I became Headteacher here at Charlestown and whilst those years 
have not been the most ‘normal’ years to lead a school in, they have been very enjoyable, and we 
have continued to work hard to improve our quality of education and the services we offer to you year 
after year. 
 
This month, we will be relaunching weekly homework expectations.  Thank you for filling in the 
questionnaire.  Please look out for more information on this towards the end of the week.  
 
We will also be relaunching the weekly paper newsletter to ensure that you do not miss out on any 
information.  
 
Look out for both in the coming days! 
 
Have a great week everyone 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Allison Collis  
Headteacher 
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